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% UNITED STATES

& NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
5“» ) WASHINGTON, D. C. 206556

il AUG 2 8 1990

Merex, Inc.

Atin: Richard Tworek

6110 Executive Blvd., Suite 608
Rockville, M D 20852

Dear Mr. Tworek:

Subject: Modification No. 1 to Letter Contract No. NRC-03-90-033 Entitled
"Technical and Publication Assistance for Technical Specifications
Improvement Prograr"

The subject Letter Contract, effective on April 10, 1990, provided funds in
the amount of $36,000.00. This modification is being issued to provide
additional funds in the amount of $50,000.00. Therefore, the amount
obligated *‘th respect to this Letter Contract is increased by $50,000.00,
from $36,0 © 70 to $86,000.00. This amount represents the maximum 1iability
to the Commission in the event of failure to reach agreement on a definitive
contract.

A1) other terms and conditions of the Letter Contract remain the same.
Please indicate your acceptance of this modification by signing and
returning three copies oY this letter which represents the supplemental
agreement of the parties.

If .ou have any questions regarding this modification, please call Mary
Little on 492-4289,

Sincerely,
/ /PN ,

A Ayhie”

Mary H. Mace, Contracting Officer

Contract Negotiation Branch No. 2

Division of Contracts and Property

Management
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